STATE OF MAINE
BOARD OF NURSING
158 STATE HOUSE STATION
AUGUSTA, MAINE
043330158

MYRA A, BROADWAY, J.D., M.S., RN,

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

ANGUS 8. KING, JR.

GOVEANOR

July 15, 1998

Mary T. Hyslop, R.N.
RR2Box 1160
Fort Fairfield, ME 04742

Dear Ms. Hyslop:

This letter is written confirmation of the Board’s decision regarding your request for
reinstatement of license. As the Board explained to you during its meeting with you on June 11,
1998, the Board remains concerned about possible substance abuse and relapse in light of your
admission that you have used alcohol since entering into the 1997 Consent Agreement.

As a result, the Board has denied your request for reinstatement of license at this time. The terms
of the Consent Agreement Regarding Reinstatement of License dated January, 1997 shall
continue in effect. In June, 1999, you may again petition the Board for reinstatement of your
license on probationary status. At that time, the Board will consider again the degree to which
you have complied with the terms of the Consent Agreement.

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Myra A. Broadway, J.D.,, M.S., RN.
Executive Director
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cc: Susan A. Sparaco, Assistant Attorney General
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FRINTED ON RECYCLED PAPER.
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